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Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to  

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video. 

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-889-
3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Remember, 
we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to 
do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De 

Jong, Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram and Marian Zev-
enbergen. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff 
and Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. 
and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

• Attending Camp at Inspiration Hills this week are:  Kennedy Hoeks-
tra, Alexis Hulstein, Addysen Langstraat, Taylor Langstraat, Blake 
Loerts, Gavin Strouth, Reese Strouth, Pauline Van Engen. May they 
have a blessed time while at camp. 

 

Thank You: 
• The HS Remnant youth and sponsors would like to thank the Congre-

gation for all of their support. Whether you pray for us, donate food, 

help with our fundraisers with your financial support, or give of your 

time in some way, we thank you! These past few years we have 

worked really hard to fundraise for our trip to Rocky Mountain High. 

We thank you for always being faithful to our youth group(s). The 

love, prayers and support from our congregation means more to us 

than you will ever know. Thank you again! ~HS Remnant 

• The College youth going to Romania would like to express our thanks 

for your continued support of our upcoming mission trip. We are 

getting more and more excited as the days get closer to when we 

leave. These past few weeks we have done a couple of fundraisers 

and we wanted you to know how thankful we are for your continued 

support. After all the bills were paid, we collected $1,517.00. We still 

have a few weeks before we leave and we will continue to take enve-

lope donations to help finance our trip. Thanks again FRC! We could-

n’t do this without your support. ~The College Youth Group 


